
Traffic Restrictions Week of January 5th – January 11th

Fort Apache Road between Pebble 
Road and Ford Avenue will no longer 
utilize the detour on the west side of 
Fort Apache. Southbound traffic will 
transition between the east and west 
sides of Fort Apache. Use Caution in 
these areas.

Southbound traffic on Fort Apache will 
transition to the east side of the Fort 
Apache at Ford Avenue.

Southbound traffic on Fort Apache will 
transition to the west side of the Fort 
Apache at Pebble Road.

West half of Fort Apache has been 
removed to install storm drain boxes 
under new roadway. Large excavations
is required. Be cautious of heavy 
equipment and personnel working in 
this area.
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